## Plan Well, Live Healthy

1200 East 20th Street | Cheyenne, WY 82001 | phone 800.868.7670 winhealthplans.com



October 28, 2015

[Notice Recipient: Address]

## RE: WINhealth Partners Notice of Rehabilitation

Dear Provider,

Please take notice that on October 21, 2015, the Insurance Commissioner of the State of Wyoming (the "Commissioner") was appointed by the District Court, First Judicial District as Receiver of WINhealth Partners (the "Company") pursuant to Statute 26-28-105(a)(i) and (ix) of the Wyoming Insurance Code. The Commissioner has the responsibility to take these actions whenever a company is deemed to be statutorily impaired.

In the best interest of our members, individual coverage will remain in effect through December 31, 2015, at which point each individual will need to move to a new plan with a different carrier. Individuals can shop for a plan through healthcare.gov, by contacting a navigator at 2-1-1, or by working through an insurance agent. All claims submitted for these members incurred by December 31, 2015 will continue to be processed through the run-off period.

Group plans also remain in effect through December 31, 2015. WINhealth and the Department of Insurance are working with groups to find alternative coverage. Groups are encouraged to start looking at their options immediately and can make the switch to a new plan with a different carrier at any time. We will continue to honor coverage and process claims for groups through the run-off period.

This event does not signal a change to your provider participation status with WINhealth. You should continue to see our members through this transition period. We will continue to keep you updated as the wind down process evolves and circumstances warrant.

You can review a copy of the Rehabilitation Order and a Q&A on the Wyoming Department of Insurance website at: www.doi.wyo.gov or the Regulatory Services Group website at: www.rsgca.org/winhealth. Additional information can be found on the Company's website at: www.winhealthplans.com.

Sincerely,

Joseph B. Holloway, Jr Receivership Supervisor